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December 19, 2022 
 
           
Dear Scholarship Applicant: 
 
Congratulations on your decision to pursue higher education.  You are well 
on your way to a promising future!   
 
The Ivy Dream Foundation, a charitable arm of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, 
Incorporated of Scotch Plains, New Jersey, wants to assist you in achieving 
your educational goals.  We are offering a variety of scholarships and 
awards to high school students of Union County, New Jersey. 
 
Please see the attached form which includes the scholarship and book 
award applications, guidelines and requirements.  
 
The application deadline is Saturday, March 25, 2023.   You must scan 
and email your completed application and all required items to 
IvyDreamFoundationScholarship@gmail.com to the attention of Ms. 
Melinda Lawson, Scholarship Chairman.  Please note that incomplete 
applications will not be considered.   
 
Applicants will be notified via email on their application status in May 2023 
or at the time of their high school’s Senior Awards Ceremony.    Selected 
recipients must provide proof of Fall 2023 Semester, full-time student 
enrollment at their chosen college/university by Friday, July 28, 2023, and 
scholarship funds will be distributed by the end of August 2023. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application and wish you the best on 
your journey to greatness! 
 
Regards, 
 
Liz Nolley Tillman   Dewanna Graham  Melinda Lawson 
Liz Nolley Tillman         Dewanna Graham  Melinda Lawson 
President     Vice President  Scholarship Chairman  
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